
Submitter: Brittainy Tiffany 

On Behalf Of: tiffany home design 

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HB3414 

I am Brittainy Tiffany, owner/president of Tiffany Home Design.  I own a large home 

staging and interior design firm.  I see first hand the need for the UGB to be extended 

and new processes in place to create a range of housing and help stimulate 

economic growth the the rural communities.  I fully support this bill 


